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The newest chapter to join ABATE of Arizona is the Superstition Chapter in Apache Junction. 
Boasting 35 members on the night of their first official meeting, the chapter is well situated 
to be a leader in the area of Safety and Awareness. Born out of the ashes of tragedy, March 
Schultz, Becky Pennington and Tiffanie Rigby resolved to do something about all the 
motorcycle accidents resulting in death and pain in their part of Arizona. 

After several months of planning and recruiting, they had their first official meeting as a 
chapter on May 12, 2019 at 6 pm at the VFW in Apache Junction. 

You can join them there the second Sunday of every month at the same time to lend your 
voice and heart to the mission of saving motorcyclists’ lives. 

ABATE of Arizona is profoundly proud and thankful to have leaders like these join our 
organization! 


